
Andres and Monica Acosta 
Córdoba, Argentina: August 2017 

Monica and Tikini 
Brefka (who 
comes down every 
year to help us 
with VBS) had a 
very good meeting 
with the women. 
They challenged 
the women to have 
a Mary’s heart in a 
world of Martha’s. 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
We come to you with thankfulness and wishing you and 
your family the best in the Lord. 
 
First, we would like to share with you, that as a family we 
have very exciting news. Monica are I are going to be 
grandparents again. Our daughter, Melissa is expecting her 
second baby. This really in an indescribable feeling. We cannot stop thanking God for this 
beautiful gift He has giving our family. 
 
As far as our ministry goes, we are thankful for the opportunities we have had to serve God. 
 
In the Vacation Bible School, we had a very special time. We were able to minister in many 
different areas. This year our VBS was in Resistenica, Chaco (which is northern Argentina). 
We had about 240 children and youth participating in the daily activities. By the end of the 
week we had 70 decisions for Christ!! We preached the Gospel to the parents as well and 3 
mothers received Jesus as their Savior. We also took advantage of the time and had an 
activity with the youth. We gave a class called “A 
Powerful Life”. 

 



Córdoba, Argentina: August 2017 

 
We also had the opportunity to go in to the city of Corrientes where we had a special 
activity with the children on the Neighborhood 17 of August. We were able to work 
in this neighborhood because of the work we did last year. This year we had 125 
children at the activity and 21 decisions 
made for Christ. 
 

 
As far as our ministry in Cordoba, 
Monica and I continue with our 
discipleship and counseling 
ministry. We have also been 
teaching in various churches. We 
have focused on marriage groups 
and Monica has focused on Women’s groups. 
 
In the Mobile Bible Institute, we recently had the class Study of the Holy Spirit and 
we celebrated as our teacher is a former student of the Bible Institute. I also had the 
opportunity to teach in Bible Academy at the Church in Villa Maria. 
 
We thank you for your time in reading this letter and we thank you for your prayers. 
God bless you always. 
 
 
Your servants in Christ, 
 
Andres and Monica 
 
John 15:16 
 
 
 
 
 


